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375 PARK AVE
COOS BAY,
OREGON
97420

541.269.1166
FAX 541.269.1833

Richard D. Nored, P.E.
Joseph A. Slack, A.LA.
Von C. Miller, A.lLA. RCI
Russ Dodge, PLS
Stephen R. Cox

February 1, 2003

City of Brookings
898 Elk Drive
Brookings, OR 97415

Attn: Leo Lightle

Community Development Director

Re: Water Use Permit Extension
Project # 9981

Dear Leo:

We have researched the approach for responding to correspondence from the Oregon
Water Resources Department, dated January 13, 2003. Our water use examiners, the
watermasters office in Coquille, and ultimately Lisa Juul from the Water Rights
Section of the Water Resources Department have agreed that the correct procedure for
S27610 (App File # S37091) is to file for an extension of the permit rather than to
complete the final proof survey and information needed for a certificate.

The permit extension will allow time for full utilization of the permit which was filed
in 1961 By Brookings Water Company, and growth should make show usage of the
permit by 2025. If a certificate request was made at this point, it would be difficult to
prove major usage for this permit, with full usage of the certificate issued at the Ranney
Well, and the City could lose some of the water which has been preserved for future
growth. Ultimately, the point of diversion will need to be moved, and this should be
followed up after the extension of the permit is approved. We could provide the
needed modifications for moving the source, but I think at this point we should pay the
fees and file for the extension of time.

A fee of $ 100 should be provided with the application for extension. Please sign and
transmit the attached forms, with a $ 100 check, to Water Resources.

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns in this regard.
Very truly yours,

HGE INC., Architects, Engineers,

Surveyors ;] | J—

Richard D. Nored, P.E.
President

RECEIVED

FEB 2 5 2003

ER RESOURCES DEPT,
WATEALEM, OREGON

C. LeRoy Blodgett, City Manager
John Bischoff, Planning Director
Dennis Barlow, Public Works Director











































































































































































































































































